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In collaboration with workforce-ks.com and the City of Haysville, we hosted our first Career Workshop 
for students from Haysville and the surrounding communities. The workshop aimed to help students 
with looking and applying for jobs. These skills could then be applied to their own job search whether 
they were searching then or later in their lives. This event was a success with sixty-six students showing 
up from both Haysville and the surrounding communities. Below are a couple of pictures taken during 
the workshop, including the free lunch break. This was followed by a Job Fair in April 2019 when these 


